
A Note from the President 
In Review:  

What a wonderful gathering and Fiesta last month! Our 

grateful thanks go to Paige and her family for hosting the 

guild, and to everyone who provided food and treats.  

Dinner was delicious and the company was delightful. 

What’s new?   

Can you believe it is already August? It feels like summer just barely got going? This 

week is “Fair Days” for Heber Valley which to me marks the beginning of the end of 

summer. We will be having our guild meeting on Thursday 

evening as usual, but if anyone is so inclined, I’d love to meet up 

at the fairgrounds around 4:30 pm to view 

the exhibits together and grab bite of 

dinner prior to guild. 

 

Our lesson this month  will be presented by yours truly: “Pointers 

for Practically Perfect Paper Piecing!” Kickstart your journey into 

this realm or brush up your technique with tips to help make the 

process thoroughly delightful. We will also discuss “Sketch & 

Stitch” ideas to create your own foundation patterns.  

 

If you’d like to try your hand, please bring  two 5" 

charm squares, scissors, and if you happen to own 

an “Add-a-Quarter” ruler, please bring it as well! 
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Charity Quilt Information 

Please bring to guild meeting any 

completed 

 Wheelchair quilt tops 

 Enveloped wheelchair quilts 

 Quilt for Kids’ quilt tops with 

backings 

Also bring any uncompleted Fidget Quilt 

kits, along with any kids’ fabric you 

would like to donate QFK.   

Natasha and I delivered 30 Fidget Quilts 

to the three local senior living facilities 

this past week and they were 

wholeheartedly loved by the 

administrators and the residents! You 

will see photos of our delivery and each 

Fidget Quilt that was made by our 

members at the upcoming meeting. 

I know our charity projects this year 

were overly ambitious, but I appreciate 

our HVQ members so much for their 

help! Natasha was my saving grace as 

she completed 12 Fidget Quilts. Yes, 

that’s a dozen creative and original 

Fidget Quilts! 

Our goal of 51 Wheelchair Quilts is 

slowly coming along.  I will have 

Wheelchair Quilt kits at our meeting.  

We hope to deliver these in October, so 

we will need everyone’s help to finish 

them by the September meeting. 

 

~ Sandy Hindy 



Guild Meeting Location 

465 East 1200 South in Heber City  

Auditorium of the Senior Citizens’ wing  

at the Wasatch County Library 

1st Thursdays ~ 6:30—8:30 pm 

Barb Murdock 
 

Now is the time to sign up to attend the Utah 

State Quilt Guild "Quilt Fest", October 10-14 at 

the Davis Conference Center in Layton, 

Utah.  The theme is "So Many Stars".  There will 

be a huge judged quilt show, lots of vendors, 

and many classes to choose from.  There are 

luncheons with guest speakers each day in 

addition to many other activities going on.  Go 

to the Utah Quilt Guild website 

utahquiltguild.org and you will find all of the 

information.  Registration started on July 

6th.  We even have some of our local teachers 

who will be teaching classes there.  

 

The quilt show at the Springville Art Museum is 

now open with many beautiful quilts on 

display.  This is a show that you really need to 

attend.  It will be going on until September 23.  

 

Peach Days quilt show is September 7-9 at USU 

in Brigham City, Utah.  Also, a special quilt 

display, “Light the World” is on display through 

Sept 23rd at Brigham City’s Museum of Art and 

History. 

 

Thanksgiving Point will also be hosting the 

"Garden of Quilts" event, September 13-16.  

Many vendors, classes, free demos, trunk shows, 
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2023 Design Challenge   

 

We are now in the 8th month of 2023! 

With July’s heat, there should be some 

interesting color changes happening in 

your temperature masterpieces. 

   

~ Barb Lutz 

and a huge display of hundreds of quilts hung 

outdoors within the 50 Acres of gardens. Check 

out their website for more details: 

thanksgivingpoint.org/events/garden-of-quilts/.   

Carolyn Bird with Cobble Country Creations in 

Altamont, Utah is planning to hold a quilt re-

treat at Hidden Springs Ranch April 21-26 2024. 

If you are interested in attending this retreat 

please call Carolyn at (435) 838-2473. 

If anyone is interested in becoming an Area Rep 

to replace me, please let me know. I have done 

this for many years and it is about time for 

someone else to enjoy the experience.  

~ Barb  

 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Futahquiltguild.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7Cd2a5021c1eec4ff3671908db8ee18f9f%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638260871656951358%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMz
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fthanksgivingpoint.org%2Fevents%2Fgarden-of-quilts%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7Cd2a5021c1eec4ff3671908db8ee18f9f%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638260871656951358%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ


 

This has nothing to do with quilting. BUT.... for sometime I 

have been looking at a website that has great ideas for 

meals. If you're in a rut with your meals, this is the place to 

go. Go to https://natashaskitchen.com/. She's got great 

recipes and videos. Give it a look see.  

 

Have fun!  ~ Leah Newitt 

 

August: 

Foundation Paper Piecing 

     with Deonn Stott 

September: 

How to Grow a Quilt 

     with  

October: 

?????  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    August 7th   Sharon Johnson 

    August 8th    LuAnn Weaver 

    August 10th   Barb Lutz    

    August 23rd  Margaret Schloss 
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https://natashaskitchen.com/?fbclid=IwAR0QuNtqWXQThaDMH2NVxbT5jI7RomdrZ1r1VpUmNArrf5XYQDTgLTTWu4A
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Please join us 

on HVQ's private 

FACEBOOK 

Group!  This is the opportunity for 

current paid members to share 

quilty news, ask questions, show 

us what you're working on 

between meetings, and share photos of quilts 

you give away.  We want to see!  And, in case 

you miss a meeting, Sew & Tell photos will be 

posted here each month. 

~~~ 

Remote monthly meetings will be  

  available through ZOOM. 

 

 

Email:    hebervalleyquilters@yahoo.com 

 

Got News?  Send to catann40@msn.com 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/hebervalleyquilters

